
Dear Friend of the NRA, February 12th, 2020

Thank you for your past and present support of the NRA Foundation through the 
Tuscarawas Valley Friends of NRA events. Over the past 25 years your support 
has allowed the Tuscarawas Valley Friends of NRA committee to raise nearly $600,000! 
This is a remarkable accomplishment that could not have been done without your 
support. 

Half of the nearly $600,000 that has been raised through our committee has 
been distributed to local organizations. Our committees’ recent  contributions have been 
to the Boy Scouts of America/Great Trail Council, Akron University’s Zips rifle club 
team, Great Trail Musketeers Junior Rifle Team, Leetonia Sportsman’s Club Annual 
Kid’s Day, Eye On Target Radio, Ohio Rifle and Pistol Association Junior Small-bore 
National Team, North Lawrence Fish and Game Club Youth Day, Akron Public Schools 
Air Force JROTC air rifle program, as well as other organizations that are dedicated to 
the advancement of the shooting sports through our youth. While supporting these and 
other similar organizations you have enabled them to have a great impact on the 
advancement of the shooting sports, firearm safety training and education in responsible 
firearm ownership in our state and community.

The remaining fifty percent of the funds raised has been distributed at the state 
and national level to programs such as NRA National School Shield, NRA Online Hunter 
Education, NRA Eddie Eagle, NRA National Youth Education Summit and the NRA Civil 
Rights Defense Fund. Each of these programs are equally as effective and worthy for 
our common interest. More information on what our efforts stand for can be found at 
www.nrafoundation.org. In addition, you can find information regarding our specific 
banquet at La Pizzeria in Canton on April 18th. Tickets can be purchased for our event 
through the NRA Foundation website or by sending payment with a copy of our ticket 
ordering flyer.

The Tuscarawas Valley Friends of NRA committee is pleased to bring you another 
great event in 2020 with new merchandise, guns, and gear for our supporters to enjoy!
Along with an exciting, action packed evening you’ll be treated to a delicious meal with 
superb service from the staff at La Pizzaria. Don’t miss out on a great evening with 
others who value our heritage and future of responsible firearm ownership!

Respectfully,

Harry Clayton, 2020 Chairman
(330) 205-3081, TVFriendsofNRA@gmail.com
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